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PRODUCT BULLETIN #3235

Date: July 1, 2022

From: Michael Verguldi, Sr. Product Manager

Subject: Notification of End of Life for M4 Series RO System

Effectivity: End of Sales: 15 October 2022

End of Shipment: 31 December 2022

End of Support/Service: 31 December 2029

Mar Cor® brand products and services, including our M4 Series Reverse Osmosis (RO) System originally
introduced by Osmonics, Inc. back in 2003 later doing business as Mar Cor Purification Inc., are now part
of Evoqua Water Technologies’ family of offerings.  Since the introduction of the M4 Series RO system we
have been dedicated to releasing many new RO devices designed to improve provider productivity and
increase the standard of care when treating potable water required for medical applications outside the
United States.

Accordingly, Evoqua is providing notification of our intention to discontinue the M4 Series RO product line.
The entire family of M4 Series RO Systems will no longer be offered for sale as of December 31, 2022.
The last day to place an order for these RO units is October 15, 2022.  No orders will be processed after
that date.

Evoqua will continue to provide technical support and spare parts through December 31, 2029.  After the
End of Shipment, Evoqua will not update, modify, or do any other type of improvements on these devices
unless dictated by safety concerns.  Evoqua reserves the right to discontinue product support at any time
if manufacturing or product availability has been compromised.

Evoqua offers a wide variety of alternative water treatment systems using RO technology specifically for
medical applications markets outside the United States.  Please direct all questions to your local sales
representative or to info@mcpur.com.


